
Laguna Beach High School 
 
 
Dear Breaker Families, 

 

We hope that your student has settled into their new virtual learning routine. As we move forward with new 

learning for all, your LBHS Counselors want you to know that we are here to support. Below is a timeline of 

events regarding registration for the 2020-2021 school year. Due to the unexpected school closure, we will 

now be completing registration completely online in lieu of students entering their courses in Aeries in person. 

 

Your student received a registration packet during the week of March 9-12 ​. The LBHS Counselors gave a 

comprehensive presentation guiding students on course selection and balance while also reviewing how to 

complete an academic plan. Additionally, each student had a brief one on one meeting with their counselor in 

order to review preliminary course choices. Students have a copy of their 2020-2021 school year course 

registration sheet and were instructed to turn it in at a later date. Students can view their academic plan by 

logging into Aeries and selecting classes>academic plan. 

 

Your student is now able to log on to their STUDENT Aeries portal in order to view the courses their current 

teachers have recommended for the 2020-2021 school year. ​To view teacher recommended courses please 

login 

 to aeries and select classes>course requests. ​ ​We encourage all students to direct any questions regarding 

course recommendations to their current teacher via email. In the event that they would like to take a 

higher-level course than recommended by their teacher, please have them email their teacher for the waiver. 

Once complete forward the waiver to the appropriate counselor. 

 

Registration completion will be open for students to complete online through aeries during the week of 

March 23- March 27.​ Please watch the presentation attached​ ​on how to enter their course selections for the 

2020-2021 school year. Following the completion of course registration, a listing of your student’s planned 

courses will be mailed home to you for final verification during the month of May. 

 

Thank you so much for your partnership as we plan for the 2020-2021 school year! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Your LBHS Counselors 

Nichole Rosa (A-Gk) ​nrosa@lbusd.org 

Jeanne Brown (Gl-O) ​jbrown@lbusd.org 

Angela Pilon (P-Z) ​apilon@lbusd.org 

 


